
NEWRY HEAD – 21 JANUARY 2023 – START 
 

The marshalling pattern for the start is shown below.  The Start will be marked by a tall vertical 
banner and red signage.  Safety launches will be on hand to help crews muster into their odd and 
even holding positions along each bank, working towards the start line from the Victoria Lock. 

Crews starting later will have a 20+ minute wait for the start and should dress as warmly as 
possible for the conditions. 

Crews will start at approximately 15-20 second intervals.  A launch marshal will call each crew 
forward in turn and all boats in the queues should gradually edge forwards as the earlier crews start. 

 


